
 

 

MAYOR JIM GRAY   CHARLIE LANTER 

   DIRECTOR 

   GRANTS & SPECIAL PROGRAMS 

 
 
TO:  JIM GRAY, MAYOR 
  URBAN COUNTY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: CHARLIE LANTER, DIRECTOR 
  DIVISION OF GRANTS AND SPECIAL PROGRAMS 
 
DATE: JUNE 21, 2017 
 
SUBJECT: Change Order No. 1 with Adams Contracting, LLC for the West Loudon 

Avenue Sidewalk Project 
 

 
Request:  
Request Council authorization to execute Change Order No. 1 (FINAL) with Adams Contracting, 
LLC for the West Louden Avenue Sidewalk Project, decreasing the contract in the amount of 
$46,097.87 for a new total of $282,882.13. 
 
Why are you requesting? 
On September 29, 2016 (Resolution No. 581-2016), Council approved the award of contract to 
Adams Contracting, LLC in the amount of $328,980 for construction of the West Loudon Avenue 
Sidewalk Project (Bid #100-2016). Change Order #1 is to deduct for unit items that were not used 
in the construction of the project.  
 
What is the cost in this budget year and future budget years? Cost in FY18 is a decrease in the 
amount of $46,097.87. No additional costs in future budget years are anticipated.  
 
Are the funds budgeted? Encumbrance will be subtracted from the following account:  
 

FUND DEPT ID SECT ACCT PROJECT ACTIVITY BUD 
REF 

3160 303202 3251 91714 LOUD_SIDE_2011 FED_GRANT 2011 
 
File Number:  0766-17 
 
Director/Commissioner:  Burton/Paulsen 


